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Calgary Metropolitan Region Board – 2025 January Governance Committee 
Meeting Update 
 

PURPOSE OF BRIEFING 

The purpose of this briefing is to update the Intergovernmental Affairs Committee on the work of 

the Calgary Metropolitan Region Board (CMRB) from their Governance Committee (the 

Committee) meeting held on 2025 January 31.   

 

SUPPORTING INFORMATION  

Councillor Gian-Carlo Carra represented The City of Calgary at the meeting.   

The Committee recommended to the Board to receive for information the 2024 Q3 and 2024 Q4 
Actuals. The actuals summary suggests that the CMRB’s costs were generally in line with 
budgeted amounts for 2024. The CMRB remains under the total budget for 2024, and member 
requisitions will not be required.  

 

Author: Quincy Brown, Regional Planning  

General Manager Debra Hamilton concurs with the information in this Briefing.   

 


